
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/27/2017 1:08:48 PM
Subject: Re: Gas Tax Break Down

Forget my email on bullets. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:03:31 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Gas Tax Break Down 
 
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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